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Street Microsurfacing 
 

The Greenfield Estates POA Governing 
Board was as surprised as you with the 
recent street repair. We did not 
receive any prior notice that the 
township was planning to service our 
neighborhood.  According to the 
township meeting minutes of July 26, 
2023 “…approves the 2023 Greenfield 
Township Microsurfacing Project 
Contract with Strawser Construction, 
Inc. for $368,800.31…”. Not listed were 
the streets to be serviced or project 
dates.  If you have any questions 
please contact Tom Shafer, Road & 
Cemetery Superintendent at 740-756-
4930. 

 

 
 

2023 Trick or Treat 
 

Trick or Treat will be held on Sunday 
October 29th from 4:00 to 5:30. If you 
choose to participate, please be 
available at the end of your driveway. 

 
Fairfield Co 2023 Comprehensive Plan 

 
Please consider attending the Regional 
Planning Commission meeting Tuesday 
September 5th, 138 W Chestnut St, Lancaster 
at 5:30. We need you to voice your concerns 
about the rezoning changes impacting 
Greenfield Township. The plan is to 
accommodate additional high-density 
housing which will adversely impact our 
neighborhoods and schools. 

Off Road Vehicles 
The Fairfield County Sheriff's Office would 
like to remind you that off-road vehicles (golf 
carts, quads, mini-bikes, etc.) are not allowed 
on public roads.  If discovered, the vehicle is 
subject to impound and the owner cited.   
 
The weather is nice, and our children are 
outside playing. The speed limit is still 25. 

2024 POA Dues 
Greenfield Estate Property Owners 
Association 2024 dues will be $50.00.  
Notices will be sent shortly. As a reminder 
dues must be remitted prior to October 31, 
2023, to avoid penalty. Please respond to this 
email if you would like to receive your dues 
notice via email and save the association 
postage. 

Board of Trustees 
Scott Richardson, Pres/Sec   928-232-9196 
Curt Cupp, Treasurer      740-503-0484 
Jen Helm      513-238-2312 
Bryon Lundquist     614-588-6725 
Angela Bell       614-313-8728 
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